
 

 

 

 

 

Official Information request reference: 2020-003 

29 January 2021 

 

Dear  

Thank you for your letter and email of 27 November 2020 requesting “any information held relating to the 
consideration of a policy option under which the government would allocate greenhouse gas emission permits to 
individual persons or households”. 

I understand that your request to us in November was missed by the Commission and I sincerely apologise for this.  
Thank you for your follow up message of 20 January. This has prompted a review of our processes around 
management of correspondence to ensure we are delivering a timely response to those who have taken the time to 
write to the Commission, or to request information it may hold. 

Regarding your request, I can advise you that the Commission does not hold any information that falls under this 
topic.  

Our first package of advice to government, including recommendations of policy for implementation, will be released 
on our website on Sunday, 31 January 2021.  Please feel free to review that and we would welcome any submissions 
you wish to make. 

Please note that the Commission has a policy of proactive release of OIA responses to help others have access to more 
information so this letter will be published on the website with your name and contact details redacted to protect 
your privacy. 

Kind regards 

 

 
 
Jo Hendy 
Chief Executive 
Climate Change Commission 




